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Announcing the New ATI Website! 
 
We are very excited about the unveiling of our brand new web site!  We invite 
you to take a look at it by  using the link at the end of this announcement. 
The new site is easy to navigate and puts a wealth of information about our 
capabilities at your fingertips.  Browse through the updated photo gallery to 
see some of our recently completed work.  The new site also offers a complete 
list, indexed by subject matter, and a direct link to all of Larry’s published 
articles from the Anodizing Clinic in Products Finishing magazine over the past 
fifteen years. 
We are pleased to announce the advent of the ATI Newsletter as well.  We will 
use this newsletter to keep you apprised of interesting projects and 
developments at Anodizing Technologies.  Starting with the next issue you will, 
of course, have an opportunity to unsubscribe if you do not wish to receive the 
Newsletters.  We hope you will continue to subscribe. 
We also hope you will enjoy looking at the new web site.  We look forward to any 
comments or questions you may have.  Please feel free to contact us through 
the web site. 
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